
GENERAL GOVERNMENT 

The General Government Offices will be closed one day per week this
November and December. The closures are limited to the following dates and
do not affect the operations of other City departments or services. If you have
a specific need from the General Government or the City Clerk’s Office, please

contact cityclerk@districtheights.org to make arrangements.

SCHEDULE

www.districtheights.org

SEPTEMBER

https://mail.districtheights.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=bLMuPtGet-pvxubjLFwUvqK3_O9M8BfZWax3Q1NVVjAwSeQ37tPbCA..&URL=mailto%3acityclerk%40districtheights.org

